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5th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Social Media – Ladybird Class 
  
It has been brought to our attention that unfortunately some negative comments are being shared on the WhatsApp 
group chat.   
 
Peartree Spring Primary School defines social media as ’any websites and applications that enable users to create 
and share content or to participate in social networking’.   Social networking sites and tools include, but are not 
limited to, Facebook, Twitter, WhatsApp, Snapchat, TikTok, LinkedIn, YouTube and Instagram.   It also includes 
forums and discussion boards such as Google Groups, online encyclopaedias such as Wikipedia, and any other 
websites which allow individual users or organisations to use simple publishing tools.  The school also includes 
review sites such as Trustpilot and Google Reviews in the scope of this policy. 
 
Parents/carers are responsible for ensuring they support the school by monitoring the 
use of social media and online messaging.   
 
Please may we remind parents to come into school if they have any concerns as 
nothing will be achieved via a social media group. 
 
A copy of our social media policy can be found on our website. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please address them directly to the class 
teacher using the class email account. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Aulsberry 

 

Miss L Aulsberry 
Assistant Headteacher / Class Teacher. 
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